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Please Drive Safely—Especially in Construction Work Zones 

Contact: LCRC 517-546-4250 

 

Construction Advisory 

Marr Rd – Burkhart Rd to Byron Rd  

 

The following project is expected to be underway soon.  As always, weather adversities, changes in contractor’s 

schedules, or other factors could alter the timing described in this advisory.  The Livingston County Road 

Commission will issue revised advisories for those projects with high traffic impacts. 

Township: Howell Township 

Roadway: Marr Rd – Burkhart Rd to Byron Rd 

Starting Date: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 

Completion Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 

Project Purpose: Gravel Road Improvement 

Traffic Impact: High Traffic Impact. The road will be open to local traffic only. An alternate route is advised 

during construction. 

 


